This Anti-Bullying Week

We gre

From Monday 16 o Friday 20"
November 2020

This Anti-Bullying Week

we are holding

ODD
SOCKS
DAY

on Monday 16*" November 2020

Come to school wearing your odd socks
to celebrate what makes us all unique!

Remember, if you are ever worried about bullying and need to
speak to someone, your teacher is always here for you.




